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Serge Diaghilev, His Life, His Work Dec 26 2019
Virginia Woolf’s Portraits of Russian Writers Feb 20 2022 Virginia Woolf always
stayed ahead of her time. Championing gender equality when women could not vote;
publishing authors from Pakistan, France, Austria and other parts of the world,
while nationalism in Britain was on the rise; and befriending outcasts and social
pariahs. As such, what could have possibly interested her in the works of
nineteenth-century Russian writers, austere and, at times, misogynistic thinkers
preoccupied with peasants, priests, and paroxysms of the soul? This study explains
the chronological and cultural paradox of how classic Russian fiction became
crucial to Woolf’s vision of British modernism. We follow Woolf as she begins to
learn Russian, invents a character for a story by Dostoevsky, ponders over Sophia
Tolstoy’s suicide note, and proclaims Chekhov a truly ‘modern’ writer. The book
also examines British modernists’ fascination with Russian art, looking at
parallels between Roger Fry’s articles on Russian Post-Impressionists and Woolf’s
essays on Chekhov, Dostoevsky, Tolstoy, and Turgenev.
Ballet Class Apr 22 2022 Surveying the state of American ballet in a 1913 issue of
McClure's Magazine, author Willa Cather reported that few girls expressed any
interest in taking ballet class and that those who did were hard-pressed to find
anything other than dingy studios and imperious teachers. One hundred years later,
ballet is everywhere. There are ballet companies large and small across the United
States; ballet is commonly featured in film, television, literature, and on social
media; professional ballet dancers are spokespeople for all kinds of products; nail
polish companies market colors like "Ballet Slippers" and "Prima Ballerina;" and,

most importantly, millions of American children have taken ballet class. Beginning
with the arrival of Russian dancers like Anna Pavlova, who first toured the United
States on the eve of World War I, Ballet Class: An American History explores the
growth of ballet from an ancillary part of nineteenth-century musical theater,
opera, and vaudeville to the quintessential extracurricular activity it is today,
pursued by countless children nationwide and an integral part of twentieth-century
American childhood across borders of gender, class, race, and sexuality. A social
history, Ballet Class takes a new approach to the very popular subject of ballet
and helps ground an art form often perceived to be elite in the experiences of
regular, everyday people who spent time in barre-lined studios across the United
States. Drawing on a wide variety of materials, including children's books, memoirs
by professional dancers and choreographers, pedagogy manuals, and dance
periodicals, in addition to archival collections and oral histories, this
pathbreaking study provides a deeply-researched national perspective on the history
and significance of recreational ballet class in the United States and its
influence on many facets of children's lives, including gender norms, consumerism,
body image, children's literature, extracurricular activities, and popular culture.
The Rite of Spring at 100 Apr 10 2021 When Igor Stravinsky's ballet Le Sacre du
printemps (The Rite of Spring) premiered during the 1913 Paris season of Sergei
Diaghilev's Ballets Russes, its avant-garde music and jarring choreography
scandalized audiences. Today it is considered one of the most influential musical
works of the twentieth century. In this volume, the ballet finally receives the
full critical attention it deserves, as distinguished music and dance scholars
discuss the meaning of the work and its far-reaching influence on world music,
performance, and culture. Essays explore four key facets of the ballet: its
choreography and movement; the cultural and historical contexts of its performance
and reception in France; its structure and use of innovative rhythmic and tonal
features; and the reception of the work in Russian music history and theory.
Rethinking Race and Identity in Contemporary British Fiction Jan 27 2020 This book
takes a post-racial approach to the representation of race in contemporary British
fiction, re-imagining studies of race and British literature away from concerns
with specific racial groups towards a more sophisticated analysis of the
contribution of a broad, post-racial British writing. Examining the work of writers
from a wide range of diverse racial backgrounds, the book illustrates how
contemporary British fiction, rather than merely reflecting social norms, is making
a radical contribution towards the possible future of a positively multi-ethnic and
post-racial Britain. This is developed by a strategic use of the realist form,
which becomes a utopian device as it provides readers with a reality beyond current
circumstances, yet one which is rooted within an identifiable world. Speaking to
the specific contexts of British cultural politics, and directly connecting with
contemporary debates surrounding race and identity in Britain, the author engages
with a wide range of both mainstream and neglected authors, including Ian McEwan,
Zadie Smith, Julian Barnes, John Lanchester, Alan Hollinghurst, Martin Amis, Jon
McGregor, Andrea Levy, Bernardine Evaristo, Hanif Kureishi, Kazuo Ishiguro, Hari
Kunzru, Nadeem Aslam, Meera Syal, Jackie Kay, Maggie Gee, and Neil Gaiman. This
cutting-edge volume explores how contemporary fiction is at the centre of rethinking how we engage with the question of race in twenty-first-century Britain.
Jean Cocteau Jul 01 2020 This passionate and monumental biography reassesses the
life and legacy of one of the most significant cultural figures of the twentieth
century Unevenly respected, easily hated, almost always suspected of being inferior
to his reputation, Jean Cocteau has often been thought of as a jack-of-all-trades,
master of none. In this landmark biography, Claude Arnaud thoroughly contests this
characterization, as he celebrates Cocteau’s “fragile genius—a combination almost
unlivable in art” but in his case so fertile. Arnaud narrates the life of this
legendary French novelist, poet, playwright, director, filmmaker, and designer who,

as a young man, pretended to be a sort of a god, but who died as a humble and
exhausted craftsman. His moving and compassionate account examines the nature of
Cocteau’s chameleon-like genius, his romantic attachments, his controversial
politics, and his intimate involvement with many of the century’s leading artistic
lights, including Picasso, Proust, Hemingway, Stravinsky, and Tennessee Williams.
Already published to great critical acclaim in France, Arnaud’s penetrating and
deeply researched work reveals a uniquely gifted artist while offering a
magnificent cultural history of the twentieth century.
YEAR OF WONDER: Classical Music for Every Day Sep 15 2021 *Exclusively for iBooks*
Discover and Share the Year of Wonder Playlists on Apple Music. 'Year of Wonder is
an absolute treat - the most enlightening way to be guided through the year.' Eddie
Redmayne Classical music for everyone - an inspirational piece of music for every
day of the year, celebrating composers from the medieval era to the present day,
written by award-winning violinist and BBC Radio 3 presenter Clemency Burton-Hill.
Have you ever heard a piece of music so beautiful it stops you in your tracks? Or
wanted to discover more about classical music but had no idea where to begin? Year
of Wonder is a unique celebration of classical music by an author who wants to
share its diverse wonders with others and to encourage a love for this genre in all
readers, whether complete novices or lifetime enthusiasts. Clemency chooses one
piece of music for each day of the year, with a short explanation about the
composer to put it into context, and brings the music alive in a modern and playful
way, while also extolling the positive mindfulness element of giving yourself some
time every day to listen to something uplifting or beautiful. Thoughtfully curated
and expertly researched, this is a book of classical music to keep you company:
whoever you are, wherever you're from. 'The only requirements for enjoying
classical music are open ears and an open mind.' Clemency Burton-Hill
Prokofiev's Ballets for Diaghilev Aug 02 2020 Ballet impresario Sergey Pavlovich
Diaghilev and composer Sergey Sergeyevich Prokofiev are eminent figures in
twentieth-century cultural history, yet this is the first detailed account of their
fifteen-year collaboration. The beginning was not trouble-free, but despite two
false starts (Ala i Lolli and the first version of its successor, Chout) Diaghilev
maintained his confidence in the composer. With his guidance and encouragement
Prokofiev established his mature balletic style. After some years of estrangement
during which Prokofiev wrote for choreographer Boris Romanov and
conductor/publisher Serge Koussevitsky, Diaghilev came to the composer's rescue at
a low point in his Western career. The impresario encouraged Prokofiev's turn
towards 'a new simplicity' and offered him a great opportunity for career renewal
with a topical ballet on Soviet life (Le Pas d'acier). Even as late as 1928-29
Diaghilev compelled Prokofiev to achieve new heights of expressivity in his
characterizations (L'Enfant prodigue). Although Western scholars have investigated
Prokofiev's operas, piano works, and symphonies, little attention has been paid to
his early ballets written for Diaghilev's Ballets Russes. Despite Prokofiev's
devotion to opera, it was his ballets for Diaghilev as much as his concertos and
solo piano works that earned his renown in Western Europe in the 1920s. Stephen D.
Press discusses the genesis of each ballet, including the important contributions
of the scenic designers (Mikhail Larionov, Georgy Yakulov and Georges Rouault) and
the choreographer/dancers (Lid Massine, Serge Lifar and George Balanchine), and the
special relationship between the ballets' progenitors.
Sergei Prokofiev: A Biography Aug 22 2019 Sergei Prokofiev: A Biography traces the
career of one of the most significant — and most popular — composers of the
twentieth century. Using materials from previously closed archives in the USSR,
from archives in Paris and London, and interviews with family members and musicians
who knew and worked with Prokofiev, the biography illuminates the life and music of
the prolific creator of such classics as Peter and the Wolf, Romeo and Juliet,
Cinderella, the “Classical” Symphony, the Alexander NevskyCantata, and the

Lieutenant Kizhe Suite. Prokofiev (1891-1953) lived a life complicated and enriched
by the momentous political and social transformation of his homeland in the
aftermath of the 1917 Bolshevik Revolution. Born to a middle-class family in rural
Ukraine, he demonstrated amazing music talent at a very early age. In 1904, he
began serious musical study at St. Petersburg Conservatory. For graduation, he
composed (and performed) his audacious Piano Concerto No.1, which helped to make
his name as the “Bad Boy of Russian Music.” As one of the most accomplished
pianists of his time, Prokofiev composed many works for the instrument which remain
today an important fixture of the concert repertory. Prokofiev fled the chaos
following the 1917 Bolshevik Revolution for the United States, where he lived and
worked for several years, producing his comic opera The Love for Three Oranges and
his very popular Third Piano Concerto. But he found American taste too
underdeveloped, and moved to Paris in 1923 where he collaborated on ballets with
Sergei Diaghilev’s Ballets Russes (including Prodigal Son) and wrote several more
operas (The Gambler, The Fiery Angel). Prokofiev also toured widely as a concert
pianist, reaching nearly all major European capitals and returning several times to
the United States, where his music was promoted by Serge Koussevitsky, conductor of
the Boston Symphony Orchestra. During his Paris years, he began returning regularly
on tours to the USSR, greeted with ecstatic enthusiasm. Dissatisfied with his
music’s reception in Paris, and homesick for Russia, Prokofiev in 1936 made the
controversial decision to move with his wife and two sons to Moscow, just as Josef
Stalin’s purges were intensifying. Until 1938 he continued to tour abroad. In
Moscow and Leningrad, Prokofiev worked with brilliant artists, including film
director Sergei Eisenstein (for whom he wrote the scores toAlexander Nevsky and
Ivan the Terrible), pianist Sviatoslav Richter, cellist Mstislav Rostropovich and
ballerina Galina Ulanova (who danced the role of Juliet in Romeo and Juliet). But
life was difficult: during World War II, Prokofiev and his second wife were
evacuated to Central Asia. Even so, he managed to compose his gigantic opera War
and Peace, his epic Fifth Symphony and many other seminal works of Soviet and world
music. After suffering a stroke in 1945, Prokofiev’s health worsened. At the same
time, his music was attacked as “formalist” by Stalin’s cultural officials in 1948,
when his first wife was arrested and sent to a labor camp. Ironically, Prokofiev
died on the very same day as Stalin, March 5, 1953. “One is grateful for Harlow
Robinson’s Sergei Prokofiev: A Biography... which is about as good as a musical
biography gets: Robinson illuminates the artist’s character, penetrates the human
significance of the music, demonstrates an easy command of Russian political and
cultural history, and writes with clarity and vigor. Anyone thinking about
Prokofiev is deeply in his debt.” — Algis Valiunas, The Weekly Standard “Harlow
Robinson’s biography of the composer is the fullest account to date, a thoughtful
study of a puzzling personality in and out of music and a comprehensive history of
the East-West cultural curtain as it constrained the life and work of the one major
artist who had been active on both of its sides... The biographer is fair-minded,
generous to Prokofiev but by no means an apologist... the best-written biography of
a modern composer.” — Robert Craft, The Washington Post “An indefatigably
productive composer who achieved considerable success during his lifetime,
Prokofiev seldom seemed satisfied, as he restlessly sought ever-greater
recognition. Mr. Robinson explores the darkest corners of this labyrinthine life
and brings clarity to some of its more puzzling twists and turns... [he] skillfully
relates Prokofiev’s life to greater political and cultural currents.” — Carol J.
Oja, The New York Times “[Robinson] tells us more than anyone hitherto about the
composer’s life as well as much about the origins and qualities of the music... The
first full biography published in English to avoid the pitfalls of cold-war
politics... [A] book of many virtues. [Robinson] gives us more facts about
Prokofiev’s life than any previous biographer, and he weaves them into a story of
politics, art, and romance that marvelously gathers momentum... Robinson writes

with the skill of a novelist; but the story, in this instance, is true.” — George
Martin, The Opera Quarterly “A splendid life, by a Slavic-studies specialist who is
also a musician, of one of our century’s most popular composers... Mr. Robinson’s
account of the musical development of his monomaniacal hero is first-rate.” — The
New Yorker “[A] well-written, scholarly, and very detailed book...” — April
FitzLyon, The Times Literary Supplement “Certainly, there is nothing in English to
rival Robinson’s book in scope and detail...” — Richard Dyer, The Boston Globe
“[Prokofiev] has long been in need of the full, impressively researched,
congenially written study that Robinson gives us.” — Gary Schmidgall, Opera News
“[A] fluent, readable and detailed biography of Prokofiev from the perspective of a
musically informed cultural historian... Robinson has made a complicated and
contradictory life accessible to the western reader... Robinson has performed the
important first step of chronicling for the general reader one of the twentieth
century’s major musical personalities – and his biography will stitch music into
the Russian cultural scene for many professional Slavists as well.” — Caryl
Emerson, The Russian Review “The manner in which [Stravinsky and Prokofiev] pursued
their careers in tandem for a while is one of the subjects generously described by
Harlow Robinson with his flair for interesting and relevant information in his
absorbing new biography of Prokofiev.” — Arthur Berger, The New York Review of
Books “More detailed and comprehensive, and less politically partisan, than
previous biographies, this readable account... deals objectively but
compassionately with the life and work of a major Russian composer.” — Publishers
Weekly “This is the best biography in English to date on Prokofiev... Robinson
candidly exposes Prokofiev’s flaws, from his musical capriciousness and opportunism
to his unpardonable social tactlessness... Throughout, the writing is intended for
the lay reader — crisp, fast-paced, and unencumbered by technical jargon. Highly
recommended.” — Library Journal
Cretomania Jun 24 2022 Since its rediscovery in the early 20th century, through
spectacular finds such as those by Sir Arthur Evans at Knossos, Minoan Crete has
captured the imagination not only of archaeologists but also of a wider public.
This is shown, among other things, by its appearance and uses in a variety of
modern cultural practices: from the innovative dances of Sergei Diaghilev and Ted
Shawn, to public and vernacular architecture, psychoanalysis, literature,
sculpture, fashion designs, and even neo-pagan movements, to mention a few
examples.Cretomania is the first volume entirely devoted to such modern responses
to (and uses of) the Minoan past. Although not an exhaustive and systematic study
of the reception of Minoan Crete, it offers a wide range of intriguing examples and
represents an original contribution to a thus far underexplored aspect of Minoan
studies: the remarkable effects of Minoan Crete beyond the narrow boundaries of
recondite archaeological research.The volume is organised in three main sections:
the first deals with the conscious, unconscious, and coincidental allusions to
Minoan Crete in modern architecture, and also discusses archaeological
reconstructions; the second presents examples from the visual and performing arts
(as well as other cultural practices) illustrating how Minoan Crete has been
enlisted to explore and challenge questions of Orientalism, religion, sexuality,
and gender relations; the third focuses on literature, and shows how the distant
Minoan past has been used to interrogate critically more recent Greek history.
Gaywyck Sep 22 2019 Vincent Virga's highly acclaimed classic romance, Gaywyck--the
initial volume in The Gaywyck Trilogy--is the first gay Gothic novel and proved
genres know no gender.
Diaghilev's Ballets Russes Apr 29 2020 In the history of twentieth-century ballet,
no company has had so profound and far-reaching an influence as the Ballets Russes.
Under the direction of impresario extraordinaire Serge Diaghilev (1872–1929), the
Ballets Russes radically transformed the nature of ballet—its subject matter,
movement idiom, choreographic style, stage space, music, scenic design, costume,

even the dancer's physical appearance. From 1909 to 1929, it nurtured some of the
greatest choreographers in dance history—Fokine, Nijinsky, Massine, and
Balanchine—and created such classics as Les Sylphides, Firebird, Petrouchka,
L'Après-midi d'un Faune, Les Noces, and Apollo. Diaghilev brought together some of
the leading artists of his time, including composers Stravinsky, Debussy, and
Prokofiev; artists Picasso, Braque, and Matisse, and poets Hoffmansthal and
Cocteau. Diaghilev's Ballets Russes is the most authoritative history of the
company ever written and the first to examine it as a totality—its art, enterprise,
and audience. Combining social and cultural history with illuminating discussions
of dance, drama, music, art, economics, and public reception, Lynn Garafola paints
an extraordinary portrait of the company that shaped ballet into what it is today.
Nijinsky Mar 21 2022 'He achieves the miraculous,' the sculptor Auguste Rodin
wrote of dancer Vaslav Nijinsky. 'He embodies all the beauty of classical frescoes
and statues'. Like so many since, Rodin recognised that in Nijinsky classical
ballet had one of the greatest and most original artists of the twentieth century,
in any genre. Immersed in the world of dance from his childhood, he found his
natural home in the Imperial Theatre and the Ballets Russes, he had a powerful
sponsor in Sergei Diaghilev - until a dramatic and public failure ended his career
and set him on a route to madness. As a dancer, he was acclaimed as godlike for his
extraordinary grace and elevation, but the opening of Stravinsky's The Rite of
Spring saw furious brawls between admirers of his radically unballetic choreography
and horrified traditionalists. Nijinsky's story has lost none of its power to
shock, fascinate and move. Adored and reviled in his lifetime, his phenomenal
talent was shadowed by schizophrenia and an intense but destructive relationship
with his lover, Diaghilev. 'I am alive' he wrote in his diary, 'and so I suffer'.
In the first biography for forty years, Lucy Moore examines a career defined by two
forces - inspired performance and an equally headline-grabbing talent for
controversy, which tells us much about both genius and madness. This is the full
story of one of the greatest figures of the twentieth century, comparable to the
work of Rosamund Bartlett or Sjeng Scheijen.
The Paris Hours Oct 24 2019 “Like All the Light We Cannot See, The Paris Hours
explores the brutality of war and its lingering effects with cinematic intensity.
The ending will leave you breathless.” —Christina Baker Kline, author of Orphan
Train and A Piece of the World One day in the City of Light. One night in search of
lost time. Paris between the wars teems with artists, writers, and musicians, a
glittering crucible of genius. But amidst the dazzling creativity of the city’s
most famous citizens, four regular people are each searching for something they’ve
lost. Camille was the maid of Marcel Proust, and she has a secret: when she was
asked to burn her employer’s notebooks, she saved one for herself. Now she is
desperate to find it before her betrayal is revealed. Souren, an Armenian refugee,
performs puppet shows for children that are nothing like the fairy tales they
expect. Lovesick artist Guillaume is down on his luck and running from a debt he
cannot repay—but when Gertrude Stein walks into his studio, he wonders if this is
the day everything could change. And Jean-Paul is a journalist who tells other
people’s stories, because his own is too painful to tell. When the quartet’s paths
finally cross in an unforgettable climax, each discovers if they will find what
they are looking for. Told over the course of a single day in 1927, The Paris Hours
takes four ordinary people whose stories, told together, are as extraordinary as
the glorious city they inhabit.
A Feast of Wonders Oct 28 2022 Featuring contributions by leading specialists in
the history of Russian dance and the visual arts, a lavishly illustrated catalog
focuses on artworks related to the Saisons Russes between 1909 and 1929 and draws
on public and private collections including the Fokine collection in the St.
Petersburg Theatre Museum.
The Ballets Russes and Beyond Feb 08 2021 A fresh perspective on the Ballets

Russes, focusing on relations between music, dance and the cultural politics of
belle-époque Paris.
The new wonder book Sep 03 2020
When Stravinsky Met Nijinsky Jan 19 2022 When Igor Stravinsky and Vaslav Nijinsky
collaborated they introduced a new ballet form to the art world, in a text that
describes the public's reactions and how the production helped the growth of modern
music and dance.
Apollo's Angels Jan 07 2021 NATIONAL BESTSELLER For more than four hundred years,
the art of ballet has stood at the center of Western civilization. Its traditions
serve as a record of our past. Lavishly illustrated and beautifully told, Apollo’s
Angels—the first cultural history of ballet ever written—is a groundbreaking work.
From ballet’s origins in the Renaissance and the codification of its basic steps
and positions under France’s Louis XIV (himself an avid dancer), the art form wound
its way through the courts of Europe, from Paris and Milan to Vienna and St.
Petersburg. In the twentieth century, émigré dancers taught their art to a
generation in the United States and in Western Europe, setting off a new and
radical transformation of dance. Jennifer Homans, a historian, critic, and former
professional ballerina, wields a knowledge of dance born of dedicated practice. Her
admiration and love for the ballet, asEntertainment Weekly notes, brings “a
dancer’s grace and sure-footed agility to the page.” NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW • LOS ANGELES TIMES • SAN FRANCISCO
CHRONICLE • PUBLISHERS WEEKLY
From Realism to the Silver Age Nov 17 2021
Ballets Russes Nov 24 2019 The Ballets Russes has engaged people for 100 years,
ever sinceRussian-born Sergei Diaghilev created this dynamic avant-garde
company.Diaghilev brought together some of the most important visual artists ofthe
20th century to work as costume and stage designers and workwith composers,
choreographers, and dancers, infusing new life andcreative energy into the
performing arts of the time. Through thecostumes, drawings, programs, and posters
presented in this book, thevisual spectacle of the Ballets Russes is brought back
into view for acontemporary audience to appreciate the revolution it was and
theongoing influence it continues to have today.
Constant Lambert Feb 26 2020 An indispensable biography for anyone interested in
Constant Lambert, ballet and British musical life in the first part of the
twentieth century.
Mamontov's Private Opera Jun 19 2019 The Moscow Private Opera, founded, sponsored,
and directed by Savva Mamontov (1841--1918), was one of Russia's most important
theatrical institutions at the dawn of the age of modernism. It presented the
Moscow premieres of Lohengrin, La BohÃ ̈me, and Khovanshchina, among others;
launched the career of Feodor Chaliapin; gave Sergei Rachmaninov his first
conducting job; employed Vasily Polenov, Victor Vasnetsov, Valentin Serov,
Konstantin Korovin, and Mikhail Vrubel as set designers; and served as a model for
Diaghilev's Ballets Russes. Part commercial enterprise, part experimental studio,
Mamontov's company revolutionized opera directing and design, and trained a
generation of opera singers. Drawing on a wealth of unpublished primary sources and
evidence from art and theater history, Olga Haldey paints a fascinating portrait of
a railway tycoon turned artiste and his pioneering opera company.
Abstraktion und Ausdruck Oct 04 2020 Als der Tanz im frühen 20. Jahrhundert
zunehmend von modernen und außereuropäischen Einflüssen geprägt wurde, stellte
dessen Darstellung bildende KünstlerInnen vor neue Herausforderungen. Die
intensive, z.T. auch praktische Beschäftigung der bildenden Künste mit dem Tanz
zeugt vom Nachvollzug der Entstehungs- und Wahrnehmungsprozesse von Kunstwerken als
zeitlich, räumlich sowie sinnlich bedingte Entitäten. Doch auch Tänzer zeichneten
und modellierten und fassten Bilder als Bindeglied zwischen Stillstand und Bewegung
auf. Die Studie untersucht die Interaktion beider Medien in dieser Zeit, beleuchtet

Unterschiede und fruchtbare Einflüsse und arbeitet die Wechselbeziehungen zwischen
ihnen heraus. Dabei steht insbesondere die Abstraktion als modernes
Experimentierfeld im Mittelpunkt der Untersuchungen.
Irina Nov 05 2020 Choreographer George Balanchine discovered her. Yul Brynner
romanced her. She danced for King George VI and Queen Elizabeth, Adolf Hitler, and
Josef Goebbels. This memoir by the elegant octogenarian celebrates a remarkable
life in the arts.
Down a Path of Wonder May 31 2020 Craft's musical observations are pertinent and
witty, and it is music that underpins this collection of memoirs. However, his
descriptions of Stravinsky's collaborator-friends, such as George Balanchine, T.S.
Eliot, W.H. Auden, Aldous Huxley and other makers the twentieth century, also
provide a fascinating contribution to the intellectual and cultural history of our
era.
The Glass of Fashion Jul 13 2021 Gorgeously repackaged, this reissue of the
classic book presents the iconic photographer’s expert and witty reminiscences of
the personalities who inspired fashion’s golden eras, and left an indelible mark on
his own sense of taste and style. "The camera will never be invented that could
capture or encompass all that he actually sees," Truman Capote once said of Cecil
Beaton. Though known for his portraits, Beaton was as incisive a writer as he was a
photographer. First published in 1954, The Glass of Fashion is a classic—an
invaluable primer on the history and highlights of fashion from a man who was a
chronicler of taste, and an intimate compendium of the people who inspired his
legendary eye. Across eighteen chapters, complemented by more than 150 of his own
line drawings, Beaton writes with great wit about the influence of luminaries such
as Chanel, Balenciaga, and Dior, as well as relatively unknown muses like his Aunt
Jessie, who gave him his first glimpse of "the grown-up world of fashion." Out of
print for decades but recognized and sought after as a touchstone text, The Glass
of Fashion will be irresistible to a new generation of fashion enthusiasts and a
seminal book in any Beaton library. It is both a treasury and a treasure.
Painting Revolution Aug 14 2021 Catalogue of an exhibition organized by the
Foundation for International Arts and Education, the State Russian Museum and the
State Museum Exhibition Center (ROSIZO).
Stravinsky in Context Jul 25 2022 Stravinsky in Context offers an alternative to
chronological biography. Thirty-five short, specially commissioned essays explore
the eventful life-tapestry from which Stravinsky's compositions emerged. The
opening chapters draw on new research into the composer's childhood in St.
Petersburg. Stravinsky's early, often traumatic upbringing is examined in depth,
particularly in the context of his brother Roman's death, and religious
sensibilities within the family. Further essays consider Stravinsky's years in
exile at the centre of dynamic and ever-evolving cultural environments, the
composer constantly refining his idiom and re-defining his aesthetics against a
backdrop of world events and personal tragedy. The closing chapters review new
material regarding Stravinsky's complicated relationship with the Soviet Union,
whilst also anticipating his legacy from the varied perspectives of publishing,
research and even - in the iconic example of The Rite of Spring - space
exploration. The book includes previously unpublished images of the composer and
his family.
Serge Diaghilev Jun 12 2021 Many of the earliest books, particularly those dating
back to the 1900s and before, are now extremely scarce and increasingly expensive.
Pomona Press are republishing these classic works in affordable, high quality,
modern editions, using the original text and artwork.
What are the Seven Wonders of the World? Aug 26 2022 Can you name...Newton's 3
laws of motion?The 4 horsemen of the Apocalypse?The 5 pillars of Islam? The 6 wives
of Henry VIII?The 7 kinds of plane triangles? The 8 Beatitudes?If you're not sure
about the answers to the above, this is the book for you. A compendium of 101

culturally significant particulars from the fields of mythology, religion,
literature, history, science, mathematics, art, and music, What Are the 7 Wonders
of the World? is a stimulating fusion of facts and fun that makes for an invaluable
reference and an entertaining diversion. Questions are grouped in sections
according to the number of items in their answer (all the 3s, all the 4s, all the
5s, etc.), so that the answers are in the form of easily memorized lists. You won't
find Luther's 95 theses, or the 264 Popes, for example, but you will find
everything from the 3 sons of Adam and Eve all the way up to the 24 letters of the
ancient Greek alphabet. This clever format lends itself well to quizzing and
guessing, which gives it a deliciously sophisticated parlor-game quality. But for
those who wish to delve a little deeper, there are thoughtful essays to go with
each answer that include fascinating details and place the list in its larger
cultural or historical context. Much more than a book of trivia, What Are the 7
Wonders of the World? offers a grand overview of the knowledge needed to appreciate
many of the finest things in our cultural and intellectual life.
The Salon Album of Vera Sudeikin-Stravinsky May 11 2021 Before meeting Igor
Stravinsky in 1921 in Paris, Vera Arturovna Sudeikin-Stravinsky (1888-1982) was
already known as the "Muse of the Muses" in what had been the bohemian,
intellectual life of St. Petersburg-Petrograd. Hers was the "Silver Age" of Russian
culture, when symbolism reigned in the cabarets and the artistic process itself was
a form of celebration. As the habitués of this world fled the Bolsheviks, Vera, an
artist and writer in her own right, managed to preserve their heritage in an
extraordinary literary production: an album containing poems, sketches, fragments
of music, and other dedications by some of the most influential Russian cultural
figures of the day. The Album, reproduced here for the first time, is both a record
of a cultural diaspora and a monument to the Russian fin de siècle. In 1917 Vera
fled to the south of Russia with her then-husband Sergei Sudeikin, a renowned
painter and stage designer for the Ballets Russes. They traveled three years
throughout the Crimea, Georgia, and Azerbaijan, organizing artistic gatherings at
many of their stops. Vera recorded her impressions of the journey and along the way
invited her famous friends to make creative offerings to her Album. Together they
produced a "literature of loss"--of city and country, of childhood, of an entire
era. The material, much of which has never been published, includes poems by Osip
Mandelstam, Konstantin Balmont, and Mikhail Kuzmin; musical fragments by Vladimir
Pol and Igor Stravinsky; and drawings and watercolors by Boris Grigoriev, Lado
Gudiashvili, Sergei Sudeikin, the Zdanevich brothers, and Vera herself. The Album
survived war, revolution, and exile, but it was never published until now. In this
edition, which reproduces every page of the Album in full color, John Bowlt uses
Vera's diaries along with many other sources to explain the stories behind the
entries. The biographical information, dates, and places, all accompanying each
entry, will help today's readers form a vivid picture of a fascinating era, and an
understanding of an extraordinary woman and the cultural liaisons that made up her
world.
The Making of Markova Dec 06 2020 In pre-World War I England, a frail Jewish girl
is diagnosed with flat feet, knock knees, and weak legs. In short order, Lilian
Alicia Marks would become a dance prodigy, the cherished baby ballerina of Sergei
Diaghilev, and the youngest ever soloist at his famed Ballets Russes. It was there
that George Balanchine choreographed his first ballet for her, Henri Matisse
designed her costumes, and Igor Stravinsky taught her music—all when the rechristened Alicia Markova was just 14. Given unprecedented access to Dame Markova’s
intimate journals and correspondence, Tina Sutton paints a full picture of the
dancer’s astonishing life and times in 1920s Paris and Monte Carlo, 1930s London,
and wartime in New York and Hollywood. Ballet lovers and readers everywhere will be
fascinated by the story of one of the twentieth century’s great artists.
Utopian Reality May 23 2022 This collection of essays deals broadly with the

visual and cultural manifestation of utopian aspirations in Russia of the 1920s and
1930s, while examining the before- and after-life of such ideas both geographically
and chronologically.
The Cambridge Companion to Modern Russian Culture Oct 16 2021 A fully updated new
edition of this overview of contemporary Russia and the influence of its Soviet
past.
Orphic Paris Mar 29 2020 A poetic portrait of Paris that combines prose poetry,
diary, and memoir by award-winning writer and poet Henri Cole. Henri Cole’s Orphic
Paris combines autobiography, diary, essay, and poetry with photographs to create a
new form of elegiac memoir. With Paris as a backdrop, Cole, an award-winning
American poet, explores with fresh and penetrating insight the nature of friendship
and family, poetry and solitude, the self and freedom. Cole writes of Paris, “For a
time, I lived here, where the call of life is so strong. My soul was colored by it.
Instead of worshiping a creator or man, I cared fully for myself, and felt no guilt
and confessed nothing, and in this place I wrote, I was nourished, and I grew.”
Written under the tutelary spirit of Orpheus—mystic, oracular, entrancing—Orphic
Paris is an intimate Paris journal and a literary commonplace book that is a
touching, original, brilliant account of the city and of the artists, writers, and
luminaries, including Cole himself, who have been moved by it to create.
Women in the Arts in the Belle Epoque Sep 27 2022 This collection of new essays
explores the role played by women practitioners in the arts during the period often
referred to as the Belle Epoque, a turn of the century period in which the modern
media (audio and film recording, broadcasting, etc.) began to become a reality.
Exploring the careers and creative lives of both the famous (Sarah Bernhardt) and
the less so (Pauline Townsend) across a remarkable range of artistic activity from
composition through oratory to fine art and film directing, these essays attempt to
reveal, in some cases for the first time, women's true impact on the arts at the
turn of the 19th century.
Laboratory of Dreams Mar 09 2021 Drawing upon social history, material culture,
and the sciences, this is the first interdisciplinary study of the Russian avantgarde, a brilliant constellation of personalities and ideas that changed the course
of Russian culture just before and after the First World War. Though different in
creative systems and applications, the artists and writers of the Russian avantgarde shared certain fundamental attitudes toward the purpose of culture,
believing, for example, that art had the power to change "life", even as defined by
science. The essays discuss the many refractions of that common denominator,
treating the avant-garde not as a purely artistic and literary movement, but as a
multifarious phenomenon that included cultural experimentation normally considered
beyond the confines of the avant-garde. In one way or another, all the contributors
demonstrate that the artists and writers of the Russian avant-garde attempted to
make the word flesh by restructuring human life, for the avant-garde not only
generated new configurations of geometries and dissonant phonemes, but also
heralded the transformations of the world by seeking to overcome physical, even
biological barriers.
Bronislava Nijinska--early Memoirs Jul 21 2019 The early memoirs of ballet
dancerchoreographer Bronislava Nijinska, sister of Nijinsky, recall their
experiences and dancing careers from the early 1890s through the prewar years with
Diaghilev's Ballets Russes
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